Message No. 4 to All Staff and Students on Influenza A (H1N1) on 8 June 2009
Examination Period

Dear Staff and Students,

To prevent the spread of Influenza A, HIN1 during the examination periods, all
students are requested to check their temperature at home before attending the
examination. As a matter of good personal hygiene, all staff are also encouraged to
check their temperature before going to work. Anyone having a temperature
exceeding 37.5 degrees Celsius is advised to stay home and to seek medical advice.
Any student who needs to stay home because of fever should apply to the relevant
Head of Department through the module lecturer together with relevant documentary
evidence such as a medical certificate for alternative examination arrangements.

Those who are unable to comply with the above hygiene measures due to the absence
of a thermometer at home are advised to go to the Security Control Centre for
checking their temperature. The security staff there will be ready to take their
temperature by using a forehead scanning typed infrared thermometer. For students
residing on campus, they can go to the respective Hall Management Office for
temperature checking. A forehead scanning typed infrared thermometer will be used
to help students taking their temperature.

Thank you for your attention.

Crisis Management Team
8 June 2009



